LIFELONG LEARNING

Everybody @ L&
welcome! 2022

Dublin South City Partnership
Lifelong Learning Team

On Tuesday, 18th January 2022 we will be holding an 'Information
Session' to let you know about our upcoming courses, workshops
and events for the beginning of 2022.

Meet the team Courses
and tutors Workshops
Activities

Find out what's on in
your local area

Tuesday For further
18th January 2022 information contact

11.30 - 12.30 Jane

086 067 6708
jane@dscp.ie



